

Happy Thanksgiving

MALCOLM A. SMITH November 21, 2012

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR MALCOLM A. SMITH

For Immediate Release: November 21, 2012

Contact: Tai White | taiwhite14@gmail.com | 718-454-0162(w); 917-683-1274(m)

Dear Friend:

As this special season of thanks comes upon us, let us remember those of our brothers and sisters devastated by Hurricane Sandy. This is a special moment to let the silver lining behind every storm shine its brightest, and know that every disaster brings a new dawn that will undoubtedly lead to greater thanks.

This is a time to come together with the community and loved ones to reflect on all of our many blessings, and celebrate strength, our bonds of fellowship, and life.

As I keep all of my thoughts and prayers on every family in the city and state, I wish you a blessed, safe, and Happy Thanksgiving.

Sincerely,

Senator Malcolm A. Smith